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Dear Executive Vice-President, Dear Mr. Timmermans,

Building on our constructive collaboration in recent years, in particular the Circular Economy
Package and the SUP Directive which set a legislative precedent and now drives the market with
a clear signal for recycled plastics, SUEZ would like to contribute actively to your ambitious
European Green Deal.

SUEZ shares your vision and ambition and is committed to support cities, municipalities,
industries and communities in the transition towards a climate-neutral, resource efficient,
circular Europe.

Our know-how and expertise on resource management, in particular water, waste and air, can
help you in achieving some of the milestones of the Green Deal, such as a zero pollution Europe;
Transition to a circular Europe, or Achieving Climate neutrality.

Our new CEO Bertrand Camus has recently announced his comprehensive strategic plan
entitled Shaping SUEZ 2030 which intends to position Suez for the opportunities and the
challenges of the next decade and become the global leader in environmental services. You both
share a common ambition for Europe: restore and preserve the fundamental elements of the
environment - water, air and soil.

Mr. Camus would be delighted to have the opportunity to meet you to exchange on the
challenges and opportunities that Europe is facing when it comes to environment protection, the
climate crisis and the preservation of our natural capital and resources.

He would be delighted to meet you at your best convenience on one of these dates: 4 or 6
February 2020; 3, 5, 17 or 26 March 2020.

| take the opportunity of this message to share with you our Manifesto Making Europe
Sustainable & Attractive which sets our priorities and recommendations for the next 5 years to
come.

Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me.

Best regards,

in Brussels

S  Brueles

Teél. - +32 [
Email :_@suez.com

SUEZ Belgium - Avenue Charles Quint, 584 -B 7
1082 Berchem-Saint-Agathe - BELGIUM



Before printing a copy of this email, please consider the environment. This email and any
attachments are confidential and intended for the named recipient or entity to which it is
addressed only. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
review, re-transmission, or conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation or other use of
this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. Whilst all efforts are made to
safeguard their content, emails are not secure and SUEZ cannot guarantee that
attachments are virus free or compatible with your systems and does not accept liability in
respect of viruses or computer problems experienced. SUEZ reserves the right to monitor
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